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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
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MADISON, WI 53707 

 
December 28, 2018 
 
Taylor Amarel 
MuckRock 
66293-25779584@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Dear Mr. Amarel, 
 
I am writing in response to your request dated December 18, 2018, asking for the following: 
 

the last 200 pages of emails sent to, from, or copied to LT. Governor Rebecca Kleefisch. 
 
After a careful examination of your request for this correspondence, I have determined that we 
are unable to fulfill your request because it fails to meet the criteria of a sufficient request under 
Wis. Stat. § 19.35(1)(h). 
 
Under Wis. Stat. § 19.35(1)(h), a records request is sufficient if it contains a reasonable 
limitation for both subject matter and length of time. Your request, which asks for the last 200 
pages of emails sent to, from, or copied to Lt. Governor Rebecca Kleefisch, lacks both a 
reasonable limitation for subject matter and length of time. See State ex rel. Gehl v. Connors, 
2007 WI App 238, ¶ 23, 306 Wis. 2d 247, 742 N.W.2d 530. 
 
Pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 19.35(4)(b), these determinations are subject to review by mandamus 
under Wis. Stat. § 19.37(1) or upon application to a district attorney or the Attorney General.  
 
This letter completes our response to your request. Thank you for contacting the office of 
Governor Scott Walker. 
 
Sincerely, 

      
Nicholas J. Korger 
Assistant Legal Counsel 
 


